
ADVERTISEMENT FOR ENGINEERING PROPOSALS 

 

The City of Box Elder is requesting bid proposals for the 2025 Transportation Study, Project 

No. 240026, until 4:00 PM local time, November 20, 2024, via email. 

The City of Box Elder is requesting proposals from qualified firms to review and update 

the city’s 2025 Transportation Plan. The city-wide Transportation Plan will review the 

work from the previous transportation master plan (2014) and incorporate the updates 

from the draft 2024 comprehensive plan to update the city transportation system, which 

will support growth to 2030 and beyond. The plan is to address access to Ellsworth Air 

Force Base, traffic flows near the Douglas School District, support business 

development, residential growth, and general improvements to public transportation. 

Development of the plan will be through a proactive public participation process that will 

identify needs, goals, objectives, alternatives, impacts and trade-offs. 

The City has received funding for consulting services through federal funds from 

OLDCC. 

Project details, specifications, and proposal documents may be obtained at the Box 

Elder City Hall, 420 Villa Drive, Box Elder, South Dakota, 57719, or by contacting the 

City Clerk at 605-923-1404 ext. 213. 

 


